POLICE CIRCULAR ORDER No. 148

Uniformity ir
designation

Instances have come to notice that no uniformity is being maintained in the
designation of the Inspectors of Police placed in charge of Police Circles. In some

districts, they are designated as "Divisional Inspectors" while in others, they are walled
"Circle Inspectors".

For the purpose of maintaining uniformity in designations, it is hereby ordered that
Inspectors of Police in-charge or Police Circles should be designated as "Circle
Inspectors” and not as "Divisional Inspectors".

(Previous Police Circular Order No. 11 of 1961)



